

RE: Kia-Ora

From: "Brady, G (Greg)" [REDACTED]
To: Wendy J Brauer [REDACTED]
Date: Fri, 15 Jun 2012 08:37:56 +1000

Hi Wendy,
Thanks for the update. Comments from Anglo representative appear positive and as you have noted we will wait until October for confirmation by Anglo.
Regards,
Greg

From: Wendy J Brauer [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, 15 June 2012 8:15 AM
To: Brady, G (Greg)
Subject: Kia-Ora

Greg,

We have the Anglo property liaison here this week. He has put the purchase of Kia-Ora in the budget for next year. As yet, it will be October before he will know if it is approved.

Previous to this visit, he had taken it to his boss and they had started the process with a warm reception. Recent decisions to put in several cut backs in the cash flow for this year have caused many projects to stall. Our contact believes it was better to stop pushing a losing position, as they don't need to buy Kia-Ora at this time, and wait for a more favorable time frame.

We are confident that we are moving in the right direction. Although, we do realize that all hinges on the budget outcome for next year. The coal through here is very good and easy to get at we have been told. Basically, we are in a holding pattern until the budget approvals come through.

*Thanks,
Adrian and Wendy Brauer*

Wendy Brauer

*Check out the benefits of essential oils at
<http://www.doterra.myvoffice.com/wendybrauer>*

My favorite is Peppermint.